
 

 

 

 

 

July 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Friends of Kingshill School Second Hand Uniform Sale  
 
Friends of Kingshill School will be holding a second-hand uniform sale on Tuesday 12th July 2022 and 
Wednesday 13th July 2022 at 3.30pm, in the dining room.  
 
We have been fortunate to have had a fantastic donation of uniform from the Year 11 cohort, who 
have just left, so there is a lot of availability and choice.  
 
We look forward to seeing you next week.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr R. Blamey 
Chair of Friends of Kingshill School 
 
 


